
Banking Access 
 
It is my belief that a lot of Australian citizens are being disadvantaged with the current banking 
monopolies. 
I must therefore express my belief that Australians deserve more banking integrity and assistance 
from banking institutions. 
Government regulators and banking institutions should be changing practices to accommodate the 
needs of Australian citizens, not Australian citizens changing practices to make it easier or more 
profitable for banks. 
I advocate an Australia Post Bank. 
It is my view that this would give back banking convenience to the citizens of Australia. A 
convenience that has been systematically and methodically stripped away from the banking 
landscape here in Australia. 
 
Yours in Solidarity David James Cox. 
 


